
 

 

 

 

 

December 14, 1995 

 

 

Mr. K. Brian London 

Director of Office of Administration 

Office of Investigations 

United States Customs Service 

1301 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20229 

 

Re: United States Customs Service’s Compliance with the JFK Assassination Records 

Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107                                        

                   

 

Dear Mr. London: 

 

I am writing to follow up on  

 

-confirm that Laura Denk gave Mr. Miller a memorandum briefly summarizing Customs’ 

responsibilities under § 5 of the JFK Act.   

 

-determine whether Customs has contacted Steve Tilley and received electronic identification aid 

materials 

 

-express some concerns that resulted as a result of Mr.Miller’s visit to the ARRB on November 30, 

1995.  At that meeting, Mr. Miller told members of my staff that... 

-he believed that Laura Denk’s [date] letter to Customs had been counterproductive 

-the letter was written in response to mr. Miller’s statement to members of our staff 

that it would be difficult for him to take additional time off to complete a thorough 

review of the unindexed boxes at Suitland.  Although Customs has consistently 

promised to cooperate and to comply with the Act, such a statement indicates that its 

atttitude is otherwise. 

-in the 11/30/95  


